
Hartshill Mothers’ Union Programme for 2021 
 

This year, we have started to hold monthly Zoom meetings while we are still unable to meet up due to the 

Coronavirus pandemic.  Sadly, not everybody is able to join in but we look forward to the day when new are all able 

to meet in person again. I do not know of any planned Deanery events as yet and all Diocesan events can be found at 

https://mothersunioncoventry.com/news 

 

Date Activity Prayers Refreshments 

20/1/2021 Zoom meeting 

 

  

10/2/2021 Zoom quiz 

 

Sally  

10/3/2021 Zoom quiz 

 

Heather  

28/4/2021 Zoom quiz 

 

Sue P.  

25/5/2021 Zoom quiz 

 

Jan  

16/6/2021 Zoom quiz 

 

Sue F.  

14/7/2021 Zoom quiz 

 

 

Sheila  

22/9/2021 

 

Zoom quiz 

 

Heather  

17/11/2021 

 

Cancelled   

15/12/2021 

 

Zoom meeting 

 

  

 

https://www.mothersunioncoventry.com/news

